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Teaching, Learning, and Relevance 
Current Work- 

●​ TMS is working through options for co-teaching next year as we look to fill our 7th grade 
special ed position.  We are making some minor adjustments/changes to ensure the 
needs of our students are met.  A huge thank you to Cassie and Stacy for their work with 
the co-teaching model at TMS and figuring out the schedule.  Renee Loka, Karolyn 
Schrammel, and Marissa Schumacher have done a great job leading by example when it 
comes to co-teaching.  

●​ We have completely revamped our Section 504 process to ensure we are compliant with 
federal requirements.  This has been a huge undertaking for the team.  Angie Pliska, Tim 
Seiter, Mark Schommer, and myself have spent a lot of time creating a process PK-12.  It 
is truly a team effort. Thanks to our counselors too! 
 

Whole Student 
Current Work- 

●​ The THS special ed team has worked hard on ensuring all students schedules are 
aligned with their IEPs for next school year. They will be wrapping that up next Monday.  

●​ The TES team has truly stepped up for the fellow colleagues who are out for various 
reasons at this time.  The end of the year is crazy and there is a lot of paperwork they 
have taken on to make sure we have a successful end to the school year. 

 
Communication & Community Engagement 
Current Work- 

●​  
 
District Workforce 
Current Work- 

●​ We are excited to have Brianna Pelch on board as our new high school special ed 
teacher.  We still have two other openings at TMS and THS (Kayla Heldt’s position). 

●​ We will be utilizing Goalbook for next year to help our special education teachers write 
IEPs.  It is a great tool that helps turn the IEP into a working document for staff to use.  I 
am excited to help provide a user-friendly tool that can make the IEP writing process 
more efficient for our staff.  

●​ A HUGE thank you to our special education support staff!  Their hard work on a daily 
basis does not go unnoticed.  We have support staff going above and beyond every day.  
We are working to provide more PD for our support staff as we move into next year.  

 


